
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 6 By Councillor Hutchison for answer 

by the Convener of the Finance and 
Resources Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 14 December 2017  

   

Question (1) On what date was an approach made to the London Mayor’s 

office in respect of a joint initiative on a transient visitor 

levy/tourist tax? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) Who from the City Council made this approach and what 

form did it take? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3 What exactly is the joint initiative being proposed? 

Answer (3)  

Question (4) Please detail the response from the Mayor’s office 

Answer (4)  
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